
Docket No. 50-220

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. C. V. Mangan

Senior Vice President
c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-220 85-2

This refers to the routine, safety inspection conducted by Mr. S. Hudson of
this office on November 1 to December 31, 1985 at Nine Mile Point Nuclear
Station, Unit 1 of activities authorized by NRC License No. DPR-63 and to the
discussions of our findings held by Mr. Hudson with Mr. T. Roman of your staff
at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the NRC Region I
Inspection Report which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures, and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation in this matter is
appreciated.

Sincerely,

Samuel J. Col linP>Chief
Projects Branch No. 2
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Report Number 50-220/85-24
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Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation

cc w/encl:
T. Lempges, Vice President, Nuclear Generation
T. Perkins, General Superintendent, Nuclear Generation
W. Hansen, Manager of guality Assurance
T. Roman, Station Superintendent
J. Aldrich, Superintendent, Operations
W. Drews, Technical Superintendent
Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esquire
John W. Keib, Esquire
Director, Power Division
Department of Public Service, State of New York
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room ( LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl)
Section Chief, ORP
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